Drainage Board Meeting
October 4, 2022

Present: Jim Seiler, Tom Brown, Heather Gries, Auditor Melissa L. wcazma Surveyor Jeff Meredith
Meeting was called to arder by President Seiler at 2:45 P.M.
Minutes
Gries made a motion to approve the minutes for the September 6, 2022. Brown seconded the motion.
Motion approved.
Surveyors Report
Meredith went out and observed work being done on Pigeon Creek. Work has been put on hold. An estimate
was provided from Naas & Son, LLC for $24,890.00. This covers equipment and labor and materials to remove
a log jam and put debris behind existing standing trees. This includes cabling debris to standing trees. This in
in the Little Pigeon Creek below Coles Creek. This cost is to be divided evenly between Warrick County and

Spencer County.

Meredith contacted the Town of Richland and advised them they need to attend a Drainage Board meeting
and present a plan.

The fall spray regiment has begun.
Meredith discussed concerns with Big Sandy Watershed.

Old Business
MNothing to Report

New Business
Nathing to Report

Gries made a motion to adjourn. Brown seconded the motion. Motion approved.
Meeting was adjourned at 2:55 P.M.
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